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TESTIMONY IN SUPPORT OF SB 1316 

Aloha Chair Gabbard, Vice Chair Green and members of the Committee: 

Blue Planet Foundation supports SB 1316, which would require multi-dwelling unit boards to 

make a decision on EV charger station installation requests within 60 days or two board 

meetings. 

This bill would provide a modicum of enforcement for Act 186, Hawaii Revised Statues, Section 

196-2.5, a homeowners right to place an EV charging station in a multi-unit dwelling building. 

Presently, there are no time requirements for boards to respond to such requests. 

Thank you for this opportunity to testify. 
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